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The Apartment Association of Kansas City supports Senate Bill 360. 
 
This bill protects residents in Kansas that legitimately need assistance animals and deters 
residents from obtaining fake documentation stating their animal is an assistance animal. 
Online outlets have made it to easy to obtain fake documentation. This has made it very 
difficult for our leasing and management staffs to work with and handle legitimate assistance 
animal needs. We believe it will only help future issues that arise between residents and 
housing providers. Housing providers in Kansas are looking for clarification on this issue, and we 
believe this bill does that. 
 
We would like to thank Senator Mike Thompson for introducing this legislation.  
 
Please support and vote for Senate Bill 360.  
 

Jeremy Worden 
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